
SAN GUIDO
Guidalberto Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Aromas of blackcurrants, dark cherries,
chocolate, ground spices and crushed
rocks. Medium- to full-bodied with compact
but supple and polished tannins. Shows
savory notes with hints of dried mushrooms
and chocolate. Attractive with a lingering
finish. Drink or hold.

July 14, 2023
© 2024 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

SAN GUIDO
Guidalberto Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Aromas of blackcurrants, dark cherries,
chocolate, ground spices and crushed
rocks. Medium- to full-bodied with compact
but supple and polished tannins. Shows
savory notes with hints of dried mushrooms
and chocolate. Attractive with a lingering
finish. Drink or hold.

July 14, 2023
© 2024 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

SAN GUIDO
Guidalberto Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Aromas of blackcurrants, dark cherries,
chocolate, ground spices and crushed
rocks. Medium- to full-bodied with compact
but supple and polished tannins. Shows
savory notes with hints of dried mushrooms
and chocolate. Attractive with a lingering
finish. Drink or hold.

July 14, 2023
© 2024 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

SAN GUIDO
Guidalberto Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Aromas of blackcurrants, dark cherries,
chocolate, ground spices and crushed
rocks. Medium- to full-bodied with compact
but supple and polished tannins. Shows
savory notes with hints of dried mushrooms
and chocolate. Attractive with a lingering
finish. Drink or hold.

July 14, 2023
© 2024 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

SAN GUIDO
Guidalberto Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Aromas of blackcurrants, dark cherries,
chocolate, ground spices and crushed
rocks. Medium- to full-bodied with compact
but supple and polished tannins. Shows
savory notes with hints of dried mushrooms
and chocolate. Attractive with a lingering
finish. Drink or hold.

July 14, 2023
© 2024 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

SAN GUIDO
Guidalberto Toscana IGT 2021

93 Points
Aromas of blackcurrants, dark cherries,
chocolate, ground spices and crushed
rocks. Medium- to full-bodied with compact
but supple and polished tannins. Shows
savory notes with hints of dried mushrooms
and chocolate. Attractive with a lingering
finish. Drink or hold.

July 14, 2023
© 2024 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY


